From: Nancy Morris
To: City Council

Subject: Reschedule the City council September 26th deliberations on the 145th Rezone

Date: Monday, September 19, 2016 3:20:50 PM

Importance: High

Dear Council:

Because final deliberations and adoption by Council of the 145th Subarea plan is scheduled for Sept. 26th, the same night as the Presidential Debates, it seems that someone didn't think through this conflict of scheduling.

Because of the major interest by many citizens to watch the debates, please reschedule the council meeting discussion on the 145th Street rezone. Also if further behooves the council to provide actual documented evidence of the "majority of citizen support" for these major rezones, which you could provide at a future council meeting and as PDF's at your site.

Regards, Nancy Morris Shoreline resident